
  

   

 

  
 
 
 

Friday 20th June 2025 

Letter 35 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Next Week at School 

Monday 23rd June      Year 1 Educational visit 
1.10pm KS2 sports day gates opened CHILDREN WEAR PE KITS 
3.20pm KS2 Mr Scaife sports club  

Tuesday 24th June     2pm -4.00pm Sacred Heart Summer Fair our school families are welcome to 
attend at the end of the day.   
5.45pm New Reception Parent information evening 

Wednesday 25th June    12.30 Year 6 ‘Unwind’ group 
6.00pm Karate Club (external provider) 

Thursday 26th June      1.45pm KS1 and Reception sports afternoon CHILDREN WEAR PE KITS 

Friday 27th June      Year 5 Science lesson at Northallerton School  
Soccer Aid Day – Children wear their favourite sport kits and please donate to 
the fund on school money. 
KS2 Celebration assembly 
3.20pm Mr Darcy After School Football club 

 

The weekly letter is now also on the school website under the newsletter tab.  

Attendance for each year group this week is:  Well done this week to both Year 2 for the highest 
attendance in school this week.  
 
Please remember to call us before 9.00am if your 

child is absent. 
If you don’t contact us, we will call you and work 

down our contact list.  
If we still cannot contact you, we may come to your 

house to do a welfare check. 

Reception 97.2% Year 4 98.3% 

Year 1 97.3% Year 5 92.4% 

Year 2 99.3% Year 6 87.8% 

Year 3 96.3% Whole School  95.8 % 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Fiona Sharp  
Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mr Dave Fenn  
Safeguarding Governor – Mr Richard Shuttleworth 

 

It has been such a hot day today, so one class use the opportunity to do a science experiment to see how 

quickly their water puddle evaporated. We also had some fun at lunch time creating a fine mist of water 

from the hose pipe and letting the children run underneath it, there was a lot of screaming and enjoyment 

and it was great to have some fun in the water.  

 

CLASS HAMPERS FOR THE SUMMER FAIR SATURDAY 5TH JULY 

As in previous years, we are going to produce hampers to raffle off at the summer fair. These always do 

exceptionally well and look absolutely amazing!  We are going for colour themes one again. Please donate 

anything new over the next few weeks, in the colour of the hamper your child/children’s class are 

collecting. It could be chocolates, tea bags, toiletries, toys, just as longs The deadline will be Thursday 3rd 

July. Many thanks.  

Reception class -  blue  

 

 

June - Article 2 

All children have these rights, no 

matter who they are or where in  

the world they live. 

 



  

   

 

Y1 - red  

Y2- orange  

Y3- green 

Y4- rainbow 

Y5- purple  

Y6 – black and white  

HELPERS FOR FAIR FROM FOBS  

If you are able to help in any way on Saturday 5th July, there is a sign up sheet in the entrance porch. All 

help, even for an hour would be greatly appreciated.  

 

SPORTS AFTERNOONS - REMINDER 

Families are welcome to come and watch our Sports Days next week. Please bring a ground sheet or chair 

to sit on. All children to come in their school PE kits please for their sport day.   

MONDAY 23RD JUNE - Years 3/4/5/6: The side gate will be opened at 1.10pm for a 1.20pm start. The gate 

will be closed at 1.25pm. Please sit to the right of the straight running track.  Children will return to their 

classes and be dismissed as usual at the end of the day.  

THURSDAY 26TH JUNE Reception/Year 1 and Year 2: The side gate will be open for 1.45pm for a 2.00pm 

start and will then be locked at 2.05pm. Please sit in the coned area in the centre of the running track. 

Children will return to their classes and be dismissed as usual at the end of the day.  

On both afternoons, if you need to leave earlier whilst the gate is locked, please phone the office and a 

member of the office staff will come and open it. 

SOCCER AID DAY FRIDAY 27TH JUNE  

As a Rights Respecting School, we are delighted to be taking part in Soccer Aid this year.  

On Friday 27th June, our school council will be helping to host the UNICEF Soccer Aid Playground Challenge, 

and we very much hope that you will join us in supporting this active, fun and educational event. It is a 

great opportunity for our pupils to learn about, and raise money for, children in other parts of the world. 

What is it?  

The Soccer Aid Playground Challenge will encourage pupils to kick, bounce or carry a football around an 

obstacle course they have designed in the school playground, whilst wearing their favourite football or 

sports kit. The children are invited to arrive in school in their football or sports kit on the morning of the 

27th June and wear it for duration the day.  

How can you help?  

In return for a small donation (We suggest £1, but all donations will be gratefully received) your child will 

join the rest of the school in the Soccer Aid Playground Challenge to help UNICEF’s vital work for children 

whose basic rights are not being met. To top it all off, the UK government will match every £1 our school 

raises. If you could make your donations via SchoolMoney that would be much appreciated.  

Why are we doing it?  

By taking part in this important event, we can help UNICEF provide life-saving food and vaccines, as well as 

life-changing education and support for children around the world. To find out more about UNICEF’s work 

for children in danger, visit unicef.org.uk 

 

LONDON PICS AND THANKS  

Our year 6 children have had an amazing time in London over the last 3 days. They set off early on 

Wednesday morning and have packed in visits to the Science museum, Natural History Museum, the 

London Eye, a cruise on the Thames, the Tower of London, Dinner at Hard Rock Café, a performance of the 



  

   

 

Lion King and finally a visit to the RAF Museum for some war time workshops. I think they will all be very 

tired after such an active 3 days and the London heat.  

A huge thanks to Mr Paterson, Mr Fenn and Mrs Perez who accompanied the children on this visit, for 

giving p time with their families so our children can have amazing opportunities like this. Thank you also to 

the staff at school for covering in their absence.  

We will find out what the children and staff think when deciding whether we do this visit next year.  

Here are some of their pictures below: 

      
 

      
 

     



  

   

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend whatever you have planned.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Fiona Sharp 

 

 

FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY – WE WILL ADD MORE AS THEY OCCUR 

Date Event 

Monday 23rd June  Year 1 Educational visit  
1.10pm for 1.20pm start KS2 Sports afternoon   

Tuesday 24th June  5.45pm New Reception Parents Information evening  

Thursday 26th June  1.45 for 2.00pm start KS1 and Reception sports afternoon  

Friday 27th June  Soccer Aid day  

Monday 30th June  Year 6 Richmond School transition day 1  

Tuesday 1st July  Year 6 Richmond School transition day 2 

Wednesday 2nd July  Year 6 SFX School transition day 1  

Thursday 3rd July  Year 6 SFX School transition day 2 

Friday 4th July  Governor and Areté school visit 

Saturday 5th July  FOBS Summer fair  

Monday 7th July to lunch time Friday 11th July  Year 6 Thirsk Secondary transition day  

Tuesday 8th July  Year 6 Bedale High School transition day 1  

Wednesday 9th July  Year 6 Bedale High School transition day 2 
Y 1/2 Multi-skills competition  

Thursday 10th July Year 6 Northallerton School transition day 1  
Whole school transition morning 1 

Friday 11th July  Year 6 Northallerton School transition day 2 
Whole school transition morning 2 

Tuesday 15th July  2.00pm Y6 Leavers afternoon tea   
5.45pm Governor meeting 6  

Wednesday 16th July  Year 5 Festival fun day at Northallerton School and Sixth Form  

Friday 18th July  2.30pm Break up for the summer holidays  

 


